
    THURSDAY  
    22nd AUGUST 
    2019 

 

SCHOOL WILL BE OPEN FOR LEAVERS TO COLLECT THEIR RESULTS FROM 
8:45AM 

RESULTS WILL BE DISTRIBUTED FROM THE DRAMA STUDIO 

 

UNABLE TO BE THERE? 

• If you are unable to collect your results in person for any reason, you may nominate 
another person to collect them on your behalf. 

• You must provide Mrs Kay with a brief, signed note to say you give permission for a 
named individual to collect your results on your behalf – it can be a friend, relative or 
family friend. 

• That person must bring ID with them on the day and be prepared to produce it when 
asked. 

• If you are unable to attend at the last minute and haven’t provided a consent note 
before school finishes for summer, we will release results to another person as long 
as they bring the consent note with them on the day, along with their ID. 

 

WE WILL NOT RELEASE RESULTS TO ANYONE UNLESS WE HAVE THE WRITTEN CONSENT OF 
THE LEAVER 

 

WE CANNOT EMAIL RESULTS 

 

At 3pm on Thursday 22nd August, any remaining, 
uncollected results envelopes will be posted to 

the home address held on file. 


